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I am in opposition of SB 210. I believe mail in voting is and should continue to be a 

valid and official form of voting in Oregon. There is no logical or logistical reason for 

this SB other than to take a right away from the people of Oregon and make it more 

difficult for many people to vote. DO NOT MAKE IT HARDER TO VOTE. Voting is a 

right. There should be no obstacles created or provisions taken away that make it 

more difficult to vote.  


